Cage Green Primary School



Electronic Signing in System
World Thinking Day
Life Without Limits Meeting
Rainbows Out of School Club
Coughs and Colds, Etc.
Safer Internet Day: Young
Digital Leaders Event
Netball
Football
Half Term Activities
Netball Club
Choir Competition

Electronic Signing In System

Our new signing in system will go live on Monday 22nd February. If you bring your children into school late you will need to use this system to sign your child in. This equipment is to be used by parents/carers only and children must always be accompanied by an adult. Thank you.

World Thinking Day

Monday 22nd February is World Thinking Day. If you are a member of the Guides, Scouts, Boys'/Girls' Brigade, Brownies, Cubs, Beavers, Rainbows or Sea Scouts you may wear your uniform in to school.



Life Without Levels Meeting

Due to a change in assessment protocol, we are holding an Information Session for parents on 9th March at 7.00 p.m. Further details will follow in Mr Garthwaite's newsletter at the end of February.

Rainbows Out of School Club

This is just a reminder that Rainbow Out of School Club will be re-opening on a Friday afternoon, starting in Term 4. This means that they are able to offer **Before School** and **After**

School provision **EVERY DAY** during term time.

If you would like to use the After School Club on a Friday and feel that you could commit to every Friday, then please email Denise or Sarah at

contact@rainbowschoolclubs.com Further information about Rainbow Out of School Clubs can be found at

rainbowschoolclubs.co.uk/index.html

Coughs and Colds, Etc.

This is the silly season for coughs, colds, tummy bugs and conjunctivitis. Please can we take the opportunity during half term to try and rid ourselves of all these bugs so we are fitting fit and fresh for the new term. If you or your children are struggling to shake things off, perhaps you could visit your GP or speak to your local pharmacist. Thank you.



Safer Internet Day: Young Digital Leaders Event

"On Tuesday we travelled to Maidstone Police College in Mr Garthwaite's car. We did a whole day on internet safety. We had four activities including a washing line of your personal information. We watched a plethora of videos about e-safety. We learnt from various child safety websites. The day was very helpful and fun." Report by Oliver and Bruno, 6R.



Bulletin No: 15

Date: 12th February 2016 Academic Year 2015/16



"On Wednesday our netball team went up against St Stephen's netball team. We hoped this would be our first win in a long while. We only played two halves instead of four quarters. In the first half, we managed to score 11 goals while St Stephen's, sadly, only scored 3. In the second half we scored another 6 goals! St Stephen's got one goal in the last half so the final result was Cage Green winning 17-4! It was a great win and we all felt very proud of our victory. Hopefully in our next game, we can bring home another win! Report by the Netball Team.

Football

"Cage Green played St Stephen's School on Wednesday, in a tense football match. St Stephen's kicked off. We got off to a good start but our first three shots went wide. St Stephen's goalkeeper passed the ball to a defender, then Joel came running and tackled the defender, shot the ball into the bottom left and scored! 1-0! A little while later Joel scored another to make it 2-0. Then St Stephen's took another centre and had an epic shot. Charlie saved it and Bobby cleared it. Rory got the ball, controlled it and passed it to Samuel, who set Jacob up to make it 3-0. Then St Stephen's took another centre and passed it between them. Aiden tackled the ball and it went out for a throw in. After a free kick, Aiden scored

heroically. It was now 4-0. Freddie scored another goal making the final score 5-0 to Cage Green!" Report by Jacob and Joel, 5N

Half Term Activities

Tunbridge Wells Museum and Art Gallery will be exhibiting Wycinanki Polish Paper Cuts from Tuesday 16th to Friday 19th February. You can try your hand at making your own and have a go at other new arts and crafts.

Activities are free of charge and suitable for all ages. Please call 01892 554171, email museum@tunbridgewells.gov.uk or visit tunbridgewellsmuseum.org for further information.

Kent Wildlife Trust are holding a Children's Printing Workshop on Wednesday 17th February from 10.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. at Sevenoaks Wildlife Reserve. Please call 01622 357879 or visit kentwildlifetrust.org.uk for information and bookings.



Tonbridge Model Railway Club will be holding an exhibition on Saturday 20th February from 10.00 a.m.-5.00 p.m. at the Angel

Centre. Call 01892 527199, email tonbridgemrc@yahoo.co.uk or visit www.tonbridgemrc.com for further information.



Netball Club

Due to a late scheduled match, there will be no netball club after school on Wednesday 24th February. Players are invited to attend practice on Monday lunchtimes if they wish and if they have no other club commitments. Letters have today been sent to those invited to play in the match.

Choir Competition

Unfortunately due to insufficient schools entering, there will no longer be a choir competition in March. We are hoping there will something in the academic year. The choir will sina the sonas thev have practised as of the part MusicStation Summer Concert.

> It just remains for us to say, have a wonderful half term.

> We look forward to seeing you back, fit and well, on Monday 22nd February.